
 
 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

Tinley II 

Pre-K Newsletter 

September 18 – 22, 2017 

 

Theme: 

Dinosaurs 

 

Introductions: 

Numbers 7 & 8 

 

Vocabulary: 

Gallant-good and brave 

Hamper-to get in the way of an action or progress 

 

Manners: 

Eat with your spoon or fork 

Talk with an empty mouth 

 

Fable: 

The Lion and the Mouse 

 

Moral: 

Sometimes we can help even if we are very small 

 

Language: 

We will begin our theme of dinosaurs by listening to stories; we will sing songs 

and learn some new finger plays.  We will also have a new oral language activity call 

“The Guessing Game”.  Please remember the children may bring in books, pictures, toys 

or other small items to class that will help reinforce our theme.  

  

Concept: 

During concept time new shelf jobs will be introduced to reinforce our theme and 

our numbers 7 & 8.  For our Group activity we will be estimating crayons and blocks.  

For a compare and contrast activity this week, we will be comparing our feet to dinosaur 

feet 

 



Craft & Writing: 

The children will be working on tracing and printing papers that will reinforce our 

new numbers 7 & 8.  We will also continue to work on our cutting skills and printing our 

names.  Keep a look out for some Dino-mite art projects! 

 

Motor: 

The children will be working on a following direction game along with a path 

activity where the children will be crawling and walking across the balance beam.  If the 

weather permits we will be going outside. 

 

Happy Birthday: 

Logan Durham – September 24
th

  

 

Student of the Week: 

Logan Durham 

 

Reminders: 

Picture Day – Wednesday, September 20
th

  

 

As a reminder you must remember to sign your child in and out every day.  

 

With the cooler weather headed our way, the children will be needing jackets for 

outside time!  We will be working on self-help skills and the children will work on 

putting on their jacket and trying to zip it all on their own!  Please help by encouraging 

your child to do this at home. 

 

 

Mrs. Chrissy 

& 

Mrs. Jen 

 

 

 

 
 



 


